From: Chris Paciorek

Sent: Sunday, June 28, 2020 10:58 AM
To: MTC-ABAG Info

Subject: please appeal for a higher RHND

*External Email*

I'm writing to ask that ABAG make every effort to plan for the amount of housing the Bay Area needs. We are woefully
behind, and the current plan won't fix that.

Please appeal to HCD for a more realistic target to meet our region’s housing needs.

- Chris Paciorek





